Greetings homeowners,
TVN is now an active member of the Champaign Neighborhood Watch network.  Well, that sounds great but what does it mean?  It means that in our neighborhood we are constantly on the lookout for suspicious activity of any nature that seems out of the norm.  Albeit a car that keeps cruising around a certain area that is not pulling into a driveway, to person(s) checking the exterior of a neighbor’s house (day or night) just anything that you think needs to be reported.  Again, it takes all of us to be aware of our neighborhood and to help monitor it for each other.  Also, if you have cameras on your property that is a big plus in the of 24-hour monitoring of our neighborhood  
So you see some suspicious activity, who do you call and what is the number?
We have been advised by the city to dial 911 if something is in progress.   If you are not sure if it is an emergency or not, the 911 operator will determine that when you call. 
No one will get into any trouble if they call 911 and it is NOT an emergency.  Officials WANT you to call and let MEDCAD determine the status.  They are trained to handle these decisions.
If you know it is NOT an emergency, please dial the NON–EMERGENCY police number at 217-333-8911.
Here is another number you may find useful.  If you happen to see a continuing problem i.e. speeding in the neighborhood, littering, etc., then call the police front desk at 217 351-4545 and report your observation.  They will forward the information to the proper channels for action.
As always, to report any tips that will help officials in solving crimes, please call TIPS 217 373-8477.
Remember we need to work together to help each family and our own to keep Timberline Valley North a safe and friendly area for our children and each other 24/7.

Thank you,
Timberline Valley North HOA Board Members
